
WHYBA	Meeting	Minutes	
	

9/20/2017	
	
Attendees:	Mike	Yanosy	(President),	Danny	Dunn	(Vice	President	&	Player	Agent),	Katie	
Hoffmann	(Treasurer),	Chris	Cannavo	(Secretary),	Tom	Kachala	(Fields	Coordinator),	Mike	Miller	
(Equipment	Officer),	Scott	Bodenschatz	(Uniform	Coordinator)	
	
Board	Members	Missing:	Desiree	Mora-Dillon	(League	Safety	Officer)	and	Rich	Bland	(Coaches	
Coordinator)	
	
Attendees:		None	
	
Officially	called	to	order:	8:15PM	
	
	
Secretary	
	
Chris	Cannavo	will	be	taking	over	the	WHYBA	Facebook	page.		

	
	

Treasurer	Report	
	
Budget	report:	$5,879.22	balance	
	
Checks	are	being	made	out	for	Fall	Umpires.	
	
Fundraising	/	Sponsors	
	
Follow	Up	needed:	Enzo’s	was	sent	an	invoice	for	their	$600	sponsorship	bill.		
	
Spirit	Gear	Online	Store	should	open	for	Christmas.	
	
This	is	an	open	board	position	that	needs	to	be	filled.		
	
	
Equipment	
	
There	is	still	outstanding	equipment	to	be	collected.	
	
Budget	surplus	will	be	put	toward	new	catcher’s	equipment.			
	
	
Fields		



	
Two	loads	of	clay	will	be	ordered	and	delivered	to	Oxford.		
	
Mansfield	dirt	needs	to	be	covered	with	a	tarp.	
	
	
Safety	
	
Nothing	to	report.		
	
	
Umpire	Coordinator		
	
This	is	an	open	board	position	that	needs	to	be	filled.		
	
	
Web	Site	
	
This	is	an	open	board	position	that	needs	to	be	filled.	
	
	
Coach’s	Coordinator	
	
There	was	nothing	to	report.	

	
	

Uniform	Coordinator	
	
There	was	nothing	to	report.		
	
	
Vice	President’s	Report	
	
Danny	Dunn	will	look	into	the	Flemington	facility	and	begin	planning	winter	workouts.	Winter	
Workouts	are	open	to	players	of	all	ages	but	are	best	for	Minor	and	Major	level	players.		
	
	
President’s	Report	
	
A	vote	for	board	positions,	including	those	currently	occupied	will	take	place	during	the	
October	meeting.		
	
Open	board	positions	include:	
	



• Sponsorship	/	Fundraiser		
• Umpire	Coordinator	
• Website	Administrator	

	
	
Meeting	adjourned:	9:15	pm	
	
	


